
From: Eads, Cristina, EMNRD
To: "rbutler@elandenergy.com"
Cc: "Cianna Logie"
Subject: RE: NRM2006956155 CATENA LEASE, SOUTH VACUUM UNIT 27 #003 @ I-27-18S-35E 0N 0E
Date: Tuesday, December 22, 2020 11:20:00 AM

My apologies,
 
I included the wrong incident number. The correction has been made below.

Thank you,
 
Cristina Eads | 505-670-5601
 

From: Eads, Cristina, EMNRD 
Sent: Tuesday, December 22, 2020 11:19 AM
To: 'rbutler@elandenergy.com' <rbutler@elandenergy.com>
Cc: 'Cianna Logie' <Cianna@sportenvironmental.com>
Subject: NRM2006956155 CATENA LEASE, SOUTH VACUUM UNIT 27 #003 @ I-27-18S-35E 0N 0E
 
RE: NRM2006956155 CATENA LEASE, SOUTH VACUUM UNIT 27 #003 @ I-27-18S-35E 0N 0E
 
Ralph,
 
The OCD has approved the Site Characterization and Remediation Plan for incident
#NRM2014755309 NRM2006956155. The signed C-141 can be found I the online image database
under the incident #. Please let me know if you have any questions.
 
Thanks,
 
Cristina Eads ● Environmental Specialist - A 
Environmental Bureau 
EMNRD - Oil Conservation Division 
5200 Oakland Ave, Suite100 | Albuquerque, NM 87113 
505.670.5601 | Cristina.Eads@state.nm.us  
http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/OCD/
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